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The MMA Board tried a 
new meeting format in 
March.  While it wasn’t 
without it’s obstacles, it was 
deemed a success.  The three 
hour meeting was held by 
conference call and if you 
review the minutes on the 
website, you’ll see we were 
able to cover a LOT of busi-
ness during that call.  Per-
sonally, my ear felt like a 
cauliflower when we were 
done, and that was with the 
use of a headset! 
If you’ve had a recent urge 
to participate in MMA’s 
20th Anniversary Annual 
Meeting planning, please 
contact Steve Daw.  There is 
so much work involved with 
organizing an event of this 
magnitude that any available 
hands will be welcomed.  
This year we are continuing 
with Kim Swisher’s idea to 
ask businesses to spon-
sor/provide a door prize in 
trade for having their name 
published in the program 
and their weblink added to 
our website (if they have 
one).  The Mapping Mardi 
Gras promises to offer a 
variety of educational op-
portunities in addition to 
some FUN times as well.  
Be sure to register early to 
save your spot for the eve-
ning cruise.  Read more 
about the special events in 
this issue of MMA News. 
 I want to thank 
Richard Brown for the time 
he has given to MMA as our 
Secretary the last couple of 
years.  He recently resigned 
his position due to changes 
in his job.  We wish him 
success in all he does and 
welcome his efforts at any 

time he is available to par-
ticipate in a greater capacity 
in the future.  Richard, thank 
you so much. 
 The Board has 
asked, and Belinka 
Novotny-Held has accepted, 
our offer to be the Secretary 
for the rest of Richard’s 
term.  Welcome back to the 
Board Belinka!  As always, 
we look forward to working 
with you. 
 At the March 
meeting, the Board also 
approved a slight change to 
the by-laws wording so it 
will include a broader spec-
trum of mapping profession-
als and not limit member-
ship to property mapping.  
The italicized words were 
added.  Here is how it is 
now worded: 
 
 The name of the organiza-
tion shall be the Missouri 
Mappers Association.  Its 
purpose is to bring together 
those persons involved in the 
mapping profession in the 
state and local governments 
and private industry without 
regard to the unit of govern-
ment or department in which 
such persons perform their 
duties.  The Association 
shall be non-profit and any 
dues or other funds shall be 
used to further the objectives 
of the Association. 
 
  This spring the 
MMA “Cooperating” mem-
ber nomination for the Mis-
souri GIS Advisory Com-
mittee (MGISAC) will be 
open for the next two year 
term.  I have served two 

terms on this committee and 
it is time for the opportunity 
to be open to someone else 
from our organization.  Jeff 
Davis from Boone County 
was on the committee prior 
to my involvement.  The 
MGISAC is a task force that 
meets and acts to provide 
leadership and direction for 
the state in the development, 
management, and use of 
geographic information.  
Their purpose is to set stan-
dards, make the information 
available, and advertise the 
existence of geographic 
information.  The person 
who accepts the MMA 
nomination will have voting 
rights as an active partici-
pant of the committee.  They 
meet monthly, usually in 
Jefferson City, and help with 
travel expenses if necessary.  
There is often committee 
work to be completed each 
month between the meet-
ings.  It has been a reward-
ing experience.  MMA 
needs to submit candidate 
names for nomination at the 
May 13th meeting.  If you are 
interested in learning more, 
please contact me or visit 
the website 
http://128.206.27.238/index.
htm. 
 Finally, we had a 
wonderful response to the 
logo contest.  Frank Adam 
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submitted the winning logo 
which  will be revealed at 
the annual meeting.  Thank 
you to everyone who sub-
mitted a logo.  The Board 
had a difficult time making 
the selection.  See inside for 
Honorable Mentions.  Great 
job everyone! 
The next board meeting will 
be Friday June 4, 2004, at 
10am at the Phelps County 
Courthouse in the Multi-
purpose room.   Directions 
are posted on the website  
http://www.missourimapper
s.org/meetings.html or con-
tact our Secretary, Belinka 
Novotny-Held.  All mem-
bers and committee chairs 
(or representatives) are in-
vited, and encouraged to 
participate.  Please send any 
committee reports or busi-
ness items to me at least 
three days in advance so I 
can get them on the agenda. 
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
Jennifer Peterson 
MMA President 

So far only 2 applications for Outstanding 
Mapper of the Year have been received. 
Please participate in this program by nominat-
ing somebody that you feel worthy of the title 
Outstanding Mapper of the Year. The nomi-
nation form can be found on page 15 of this 
newsletter. 
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MMA NEWS PAGE 3  

Reminder: 
 
2004 MMA 20th Annual Meeting 
 
August 4th, 5th, & 6th, 2004 
(Wed, Thurs, Fri) 
 
Holiday Inn SunSpree Resort 
Lake Ozark, Missouri. 
 
Registration and meeting information 
is posted on the web site!!! 

MMA - 20 Years and Counting!!! 

Visit our web site: 

www.missourimappers.org 
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Committee Reports 
 

Awards – The Awards committee would like to do some form of special recognition for the eight mem-
bers who have been members for the entire twenty years.  This fits in with the special recognition discussions 
we had during the annual meeting section.  See below. 
 

Certification – Numerous requests have been received for PMM information and five applications were 
sent out.  None have been returned.  The deadline will be extended if needed since the newsletter was later 
than anticipated.   
Steve suggested that anyone passing the PMM exam in a year be offered a free registration to the annual 
meeting as a congratulatory incentive. 
 

Education – Larry Bollinger is willing to do another workshop for the annual meeting.  Brian Baker, 
talked to him about doing a different topic this year.  They will talk in more detail on the subject.  The idea 
about doing an “MMA Technological Success Story” workshop was discussed more in addition to the possi-
bility of Co-sponsoring a Map Projections workshop with the St. Louis ASPRS chapter. 
 

Information Technology - There has been limited activity with the IT committee since the last board 
meeting in October 2003, particularly since the new year began. An article was published in the January is-
sue of MMA's newsletter summarizing the committee's activity.  Our home page was decorated with Christ-
mas holiday appropriate graphics.  We have an internet email listing service set up that can be used in the 
future for mass mailings to members.  Follow up on enrolling the members for opt-in needs to be done.  
More research was done on protecting member's information on our website. To implement these findings 
will require and organized effort on the committees part.  There has not been any more discussion regarding 
our web page hosting services, so nothing new to report there. 
 

Historical - Expenditure of $325 was approved for Historical Committee.  See last meeting minutes for 
more detailed information on the purchase of photo binders, storage tubs, plastic sheet covers, etc. to be co-
ordinated by Marti Suiter. 
 

Legislative – No report 
 

Membership - There are currently 65 counties paid up in MMA and 238 members.  We will have to take 
off 45 from the membership list as they did not renew this year.   The 238 is already minus the 45 unpaid 
ones. 
 

Publications - The January newsletter went out at the end of January. We sent out approximately 280 
newsletters to Members and advertisers. We had 11 advertisers in the January 2004 newsletter, which was the 
same amount as the October 2003 newsletter. Revenue generated by advertising was $515, up from $502 in 
October 2003. The cost of printing the January 2004 newsletter was $192 
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Annual Meeting 
· Meeting Dates were set for August 4, 5 & 6. 
· There will be a Mardi Gras theme. 
· The hotel contract has been signed. 
· Participation certificates will be given out to those attending the annual meeting.  It will have the new logo 
on it. 
· Picture frame samples and 20th anniversary logo design stickers were discussed and approved as give-
aways.        People can put their certificates in the frames or use them for their family, friends, etc.   
· Screwdriver sets were approved as giveaways  
· Kim will coordinate vendor registration bags 
· “Missouri Mapper at Work” stick-on signs were approved as conference giveaways 
· Budget of $200 was approved for the decoration committee.  They will also order beads as lanyards for 
name tags. 
· Budget of $300 was approved for conference giveaways to be coordinated by Belinka Held 
· The program will be produced by SKW. 
· Steve needs to make boat reservations.  Kim will offer the opportunity for vendors to sponsor the boat 
happy hour. 
· Kim will prepare and email everyone a vendor giveaway letter to present to prospective door prize donors.  
Donors will be recognized with their contact information in the Conference Program and a link to their website 
from MMAs.  Anyone in the organization can prospect businesses to provide a door prize. 
· Consider doing a separate ticket price for the hospitality/recognition event in case there are those who 
come for that but don’t stay for the meeting. 
· Preliminary Agenda was discussed and thus-far approved: 

· Wednesday Sessions: 
o ArcGIS ½ day Workshop 
o Larry Bollinger -  ½ day Workshop 
o Addressing ½ day Workshop 
· During the Vendor hospitality It was suggested that the Historical Committee prepare a PowerPoint or 
slide show presentation celebrating 20 years of MMA.  Founding members and those who have continued 
membership since the first year will be encouraged to attend and will be recognized after the presentation.  The 
Board will then invite the Founding Members and PMMs to dinner. 

· Thursday Sessions: 
o Representative Ike Skelton – Keynote Speaker 
o Jim Harlan on the Lewis and Clark Expedition 
o Lafayette County 
o Susan Clark on Aneurisms 

ο Vendor Round Table Discussion on Emerging Technologies 

ο Eric Herrenkohn, Clarius Behavioral Analysts on workplace conflict (Tentative) 

ο Thursday evening cruise followed by dinner.  Vendors will be asked to sponsor the bar tab. 

ο After dinner “Mardi Gras” night with the vendors.  Vendors will be encouraged to participate in a booth 
decoration contest.  Each vendor will be asked to have a carnival game at their booth with beads to give away. 
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  For Period 11/4/03 - 02/27/04   

Beginning Balance:   $12,142.62     
Revenue:         
Interest Earned $1.62       
Education $0.00       
Exhibitor Fees $0.00       
Conference Meals/Fees $0.00       
Golf $0.00       
Bowling $0.00       
Workshops $0.00       
PMM Certification $0.00       
Membership Dues $355.00       
Newsletter Ads $600.00       
West Central Dues $0.00       
Misc. $12.96       

  Total Revenue: $969.58     
Sub-Total   $13,112.20     

Disbursements:         
Postage -$232.00       
Annual Meeting -$16.04       
Golf Tournament $0.00       
Bowling Tournament $0.00       
Awards $0.00       
Secretary of State -$20.00       
MMA Website $0.00       
P.O. Box $0.00       
Mileage $0.00       
Newsletter -$30.00       
West Central $0.00       
Miscellaneous -$9.98       

    -$308.02     
          

Ending Balance:   $12,804.18     

Quarterly Treasurer’s Report 

What is the Missouri Mappers Association? 
The Missouri Mappers Association is a nonprofit organization. Its purpose is to bring together those persons concerned 
with property mapping in state and local governments and private industry, to create a framework in which we: 

• Cooperate in the investigation, study, discussion, and recommendation of improvements in property mapping 
 and land record management. 
• Promote the interchange of ideas and experiences. 
• Improve the practice of property mapping and knowledge through education and training. 
• Support legislation beneficial to property mappers and land record management. 
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The newsletter usually runs about .60 cents for postage. As you can see, we put a lot of effort into 
getting as much information as we can, so that our members are informed of what is going on in 
our mapping community.  
We have been encouraging people to sign up for the digital version of the newsletter, which would 
be emailed to you instead of receiving the paper version. But so far the participation has been mini-
mal. We have 20 people subscribed to the digital newsletter. That will save us about $12 in postage 
plus another few dollars in paper. 
If you are interested, please see the article on page 11 on how to sign up for this new feature. By 
doing so, we save money on postage and paper and can use those funds in other areas of our or-
ganization. 
Thank you… MMA Publication Committee 

Help MMA Save $$$ on Postage…. 

Poepping, Stone, Bach & Associates, Inc. has 
been in business since 1968. Providing not only 
GIS services, but Architecture, Engineering, 
Surveying, and Planning services as well. With 
50 staff members, which 
includes over 20 regis-
tered professionals. 
Please visit our web site 
or give us a call for more 
information. 
• Consulting 
• Project Management 
• Needs Assessment 
• Implementation Plans 
• Data Conversion 
• ArcIMS Web-Site Development 
• Grant Applications 
• RFP Development and Vendor Selection 
• Training 

Call: Shane McDermott, GIS Manager 
 217-223-4605 / 877-423-4605 
Email: shanem@psba.com 
Web:  www.psba.com 
Providing Professional Services to the 
Tri-State Region for over 30 years! 

MAPPING COURSE TO BE 
OFFERED!!! 
 
Mark your calendars!  The 
IAAO mapping course 600 
will be offered the week 
of September 20, 2004.  It 
will be given in Columbia, 
Missouri at the Holiday 
Inn Select.  This is the  
perfect opportunity for 
new mapping personal and 
for the old pros who are  
planning to apply for the 
PMM designation 
(Professional Missouri  
Mapper) to brush up on 
their mapping skills.   
Additional information 
will be forthcoming in a 
future newsletter or you 
may  
contact Randy Holman or 
Karen at 636-797-5396. 
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5th Annual MMA Golf Tournament 
Bear Creek Valley Golf Course 

August 4th 
Starting time: 12:00 Noon / Shotgun Start 
Cost:  $44.50 per person / includes green fees, carts, and 
range balls 
 
Prizes will be awarded that evening at the exhibitors social. 
They will include: 
Team Prizes 
Putting Contest 
Closest to the Hole 
Longest Drive 
 
This golf course is very challenging so bring lots of golf balls, but we will have a great 
time on a beautiful golf course. Get your team together and send in your registrations 
today. 
 
We are again looking for donated prizes this year. 
So if you are willing to provide a prize please let 
me know. The Wal-Mart gift certificates worked 
great last year. Call me and let me know if you can donate. 
 
Alcohol is allowed on the course, but must be purchased from the pro shop. No coolers 
are allowed. Due to the cost of the tournament, lunch will be on your own. 
 

Jim Kyle 
(417) 357-0363 

 
For more info on the golf course, you can visit their web site at 
www.bearcreekvalley.com 
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5th Annual MMA Golf Tournament 
Bear Creek Valley Golf Course 

August 4th 
 
Entry Form:  If you do not have a team just list your name and we will pair you 
with one. 
 
Player: ______________________________ 
 
Player: ______________________________ 
 
Player: ______________________________ 
 
Player: ______________________________ 
 
Make Checks payable to : Missouri Mappers Association 
 
Send Checks and entry form to:  Jim Kyle 
      26302 St. Hwy 413 
      Galena, MO 65656 
 
Please submit registration by June 15th. 
 
Directions to the golf course:  From the 
Holiday Inn Sunspree, turn right out of the 
parking lot back to Hwy 54. Turn Right on 
54 towards town and to the first stoplight, 
Hwy 42, and turn left. Go a quarter of a 
mile and the course is on your left. 
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GIS Day at the Capital  April 27, 2004   Capital Rotunda, 9am - 4pm 
 **Contact Ryan.Lanclos@mda.mo.gov or (573) 751-5518 for more info 
Mothers Day    May 9,  2004 
Memorial Day    May 31, 2004 
MMA Board Meeting   June 4, 2004   Phelps Co. Courthouse 
Flag Day    June 14, 2004 
Fathers Day    June 20, 2004  
Summer’s Here (Yeah!!!)  June 21, 2004 
Independence Day   July 4, 2004 
MMA Annual Meeting 2004  August 4-6, 2004  Lake of the Ozarks 
 **Contact Steve Daw at daw@skw-inc.com or Belinka Held at bheld@jcao.org for 
  more info on MMA Meetings** 
ESRI International User Conf. August 9-14, 2004  San Diego, California 
 **Visit www.esri.com for more information 

Calendar of Events 

What     When     Where 
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Sign up for a digital 
copy of the newslet-
ter 
 

In an effort to conserve 
paper, postage and print-
ing costs the MMA 
Newsletter Committee 
would like to offer the 
services of a digital     
version of the MMA 
Newsletter. This is a   
voluntary program that 
would save a consider-
able amount of money for 
publication costs.  
 
Those who sign up for 
the digital newsletter 
would receive the        
upcoming issues of the 
newsletter by email      
instead of the paper    
version. The format 
would be a Adobe PDF 
file, which can be easily 
viewed and printed out. 
 
If you are interested in 
receiving the next MMA 
newsletter in digital    
format, please subscribe 
to this service by 
emailing Shane     
McDermott at 
shanem@psba.com and 
provide him with your 

full name and email     
address. 
 
Try it out and see if you 
like it. If you are unhappy 
with the digital version 
and would like to return 
to receiving it by regular 
version, simply send 
Shane McDermott an 
email requesting to be  
removed from the list and 
continue to receive the 

newsletter in the original 
paper format. 
 
With funding and budgets 
as tight as they are, we 
really appreciate your 
participation in this      
effort. 
 
Thank you! 
MMA Newsletter Staff 
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GIS Certification 
 

The GIS Certification Insti-
tute has announced the GIS 
Certification Program is now 
open to individuals to apply 
for the title of GIS Certified 
Professional (GISP). 
 
GIS certification is career 
recognition through the 
evaluation and approval of 
individuals engaged in a 
specific occupation or pro-
fession, and it is offered by 
national membership asso-
ciations representing nu-
merous other career paths. 
The GISCI program gives 
recognition to professionals 
who demonstrate compe-
tence and integrity in the 
field and establish and 
maintain professional prac-
tices and ethical conduct. 
 
The first class of GISCI Cer-
tified Professionals (GISPs) 
was announced at the 
URISA Annual Conference. 
These individuals were the 
successful applicants from 
the GISCI Pilot Program. 
 
Applications for the GISCI 
Certification Program are 
now available. Please visit 
the web site to see if you 
are eligible for this new cer-
tification. Application forms 
are available for download. 
 
http://www.gisci.org/ 
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“This is not rubber sheeting!” 
“This is truly a radical technological improvement. 
Pixxures’ LineWorks is undistorted rectification.” 

Dave Gallaher, IT Development Director 

For Jefferson County, Colorado 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Before         After 

Most GIS users will face this problem sooner or later - vector data that doesn't align with 
new imagery. What good is great data if it doesn't work the way you need it? 
 
Introducing Pixxures’ LineWorks - a rapid and economical alignment service that ends 
the frustration of trying glean critical information from datasets that don't align properly. 
Pixxures’ LineWorks is a service that allows your datasets to stay as accurate and up-to-
date as the best dataset you own. By aligning your Planimetrics to your orthophotos, or 
aligning any of your vector data to your most accurate dataset, your GIS becomes more 
accurate, reliable, credible, and ...frankly...usable. 
 
Multiple data layers. Annotations. It all can be aligned. Affordably. 
 
“Pixxures’ LineWorks preserves the spatial integrity and characteristics of your data - 
including annotation - while allowing vector data to be integrated from disparate 
sources.” 
- Dave Gallaher. 

Too good to be true? Call us. We’ll show you. 1-800-659-7947 
 
 
 

   1-800-659-7947     www.pixxures.com info@pixxures.com 

MMA is looking for future 
PMM's (Professional Missouri 
Mapper). 
 
The MMA board has approved 
the awarding of free registra-
tion to the annual meeting for a 
maximum of two successful 

PMM candidates.  In the event 
that more than two candidates 
succeed in obtaining the PMM 
designation a drawing will de-
termine who wins the two free 
registrations. 
 
To qualify to take the seven-

hour PMM exam, you must 
meet the following require-
ments: 
 
1 Have five full years of ca-
dastral mapping experience or 
it’s equivalent. 
 
2 Be engaged in the use, pro-
duction or maintenance of 
maps. 
 
3  Attend a minimum of 30 
hours of study in mapping, sur-
veying or a closely related sub-
ject (i.e. IAAO Mapping 
Course 600) 
 
4  Fill out the application and 
drop it and the $25 fee in the 
mail before February 1, 2005.  
(If you do not qualify to take 
the exam your $25 will be re-
turned.) 
 
Make your plans now and ap-
ply to take the test next year.  
Requirements, helpful informa-
tion, and application forms will 
be available at the 2004 An-
nual Meeting. 
 
You may also obtain informa-
tion by contacting Belinka 
Novotny-Held @ Jefferson 
County Assessors Office; PO 
Box 100; Hillsboro, MO 63050 
or by calling 636-797-5467. 

Future PMM’s Take Note!!! 
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OUTSTANDING MAPPER OF THE YEAR 
APPLICATION 
  
The “Outstanding Mapper of the Year” award is presented yearly at the MMA Annual Meeting.  It is presented to honor an indi-
vidual who has displayed outstanding abilities in the cadastral mapping field.  Nominees should be a current member in good 
standing, have been a member for at least one year, have a base knowledge of mapping, map management and be technically pro-
ficient in mapping techniques and standards.  Nominations should be brief and explain why the nominee merits the “Outstanding 
Mapper of the Year” award.  The Award Committee will review the applications and make recommendations to the MMA Offi-
cers and Board of Directors.  Nominations will be accepted through June 1, 2004. 
  
Name of Nominee: _________________________________________ 
  
Employer: _________________________________________________ 
  
Employer’s address: __________________________________________________________________ 
  
Phone: ____________________________________________________ 
  
I believe ____________________________________________should be nominated for  
  
Outstanding Mapper of the Year because ______________________________________________ 
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________________________________
____(Continue on additional sheet if needed) 
  
Signature: ___________________________     Phone Number: ______________________________ 
Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Mail Applications to:  Drevis Burke 
   Douglas County Assessor’s Office 
   P.O. Box 92 
   Ava, MO 65608 
  
Phone:  417-683-2829     Fax:  417-683-1017 
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PSBA Offers the following Surveying Services: 
• Network Control (GPS - Static / RTK Capabilities) 
• Route Corridor Surveys (DTM, Acquisition and Easement Plats) 
• Subdivisions (Industrial & Residential) 
• A.L.T.A. / A.C.S.M. Land Title Surveys 
• Boundary Surveys 
• Topographic / Site Surveys 
 
Contact us for more information: 
Kevin E. Flood, PLS 
Vice President Surveying 
877-423-1546 or kflood@psba.com 

Winner of the 20th Anniversary MMA 
Logo Contest  

 
 Frank Adam, Phelps County 

 
 Honorable Mention 

George Frink, Howard County 
Maria Jaggie, St. Charles County 

Christy Linhart, PMM, Cooper County 
Susan Oser, Howard County  

Christian Stitz, St. Charles County 
Sherry Turner, St. Charles County 

Jennifer Wilms, Kucera 

Membership Information 
 
We are sad to report that we have 46 
people that are not receiving the April 
issue of the MMA newsletter  because 
they have not paid their membership 
fee. Hopefully we can improve upon 
that in the future. We would like to 
see the number of newsletters we are 
sending out grow, instead we will be 
sending out 222 newsletters, down 
from the 270 that we sent out last 
time. Please don't forget to keep your 
membership dues current so that you 
don't miss an issue. 
Thank you, 
Publication Committee 
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Missouri Mappers Association 

P.O. Box 1692 

Jefferson City, MO  65102 

Article and news submissions for 
topics that cover issues that are 
important to all of us can be sent 
via email or snail-mail to the   
following address for considera-
tion for future publications. 
 

Shane C. McDermott, GIS Manager 
Poepping, Stone, Bach & Associates 
100 S. 54th Street 
Quincy, IL 62301 
217-223-4605 
shanem@psba.com 

Article and News Submissions 

Catch us on the Web 
www.missourimappers.org 

Missouri Mappers Association 
P.O. Box 1692 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 

We have plenty of ad space available for the upcoming issues. 
Please contact Shane McDermott for more information. Rates 
are as follows: 
Business Card   3 Issues - $25 
1/4 Page     3 Issues - $100 
1/2 Page    $50 per Issue 
Full Page    $100 Per Issue 
 
Be a Newsletter Sponsor with a 1/4 page advertisement on 
the front page of one issue:  $250 Per Issue 


